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Dear Henry:

Just a note to thank you for sending me a copy of the New England Journal
of Medicine article and your editorial that we discussed in Japan.

As I mentioned to you, I am going to discuss this matter with the staff,
particularly with regard to your conference proposal. Oncg we have
completed this discussion, I will communicate with you again.

With best regards, I am
Sincerely yours,

(X s I —

Claude Lenfant, M.D.
Director



